
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

CAPTAIN CARL LANE 

STAFF GRADUATES FROM THE 83RD COMMAND  

OFFICERS DEVELOPMENT COURSE 

Please join us in congratulaƟng Captain Carl Lane on 
his graduaƟon from the University of Louisville, 
Southern Police InsƟtute’s 83rd Command Officer 
Development Course.   

The graduaƟon ceremony held on January 18, 2019, 
was the culminaƟon of an intensive 400‐hour long 
program intended to provide a comprehensive 
overview of management pracƟces.  The course was 
designed to provide the foundaƟon for pracƟcal law 
enforcement administraƟon by presenƟng 
parƟcipants with material and instrucƟon to facilitate 
and encourage a posiƟve, developmental and 
forward‐thinking role for leading within their 
agencies.  

We are proud of Captain Lane's  

accomplishments and know that his  

professional growth will conƟnue to directly 

benefit our Division's mission as well as the law 

enforcement community as a whole. 


